Dear School Personnel: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We need your help in determining ways to maintain and improve our school learning environment. We invite you to take Jordan School District’s Stakeholder Input Survey. This survey includes questions about your school’s learning environment, academic support, professional development and training.  You will have an opportunity to answer questions specific to your principal, assistant principal(s) and licensed support staff such as counselors, instructional coaches, social workers, library media coordinators, cluster leaders, school psychologists, and speech language pathologists. Your responses will give us important information to make the school even better. We sincerely appreciate your time in taking this survey.
Beginning today, Monday, November 1st, we invite all school staff to complete the survey for your school. The survey is completely confidential and brief; it contains 50 questions and takes about 9-12 minutes to complete. You can take the survey online at the following unique school link: [SURVEY LINK].  Please complete the survey by Friday, November 19th. 
Survey results will only be reported as group responses. There are no right or wrong answers. 
As you respond to each item, think about your own personal experiences as a staff member at your school. Please respond to all items. 
The link to complete the survey is [SURVEY LINK] 
Thank you for your time and participation!
